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Financial Support Application Form 

 
 

The College will financially support ONE full set of uniform per academic year based on a maximum per child of 
the following, which are available from Brenda’s Schoolwear.  Some items marked * are also available to purchase 
from Trutex Direct (www.trutexdirect.com):   
 
 

• 2 pairs of trousers OR  
• 2 pairs of short trousers OR (1 pair of trousers and 1 pair of short trousers) OR 
• 2 skirts OR  
• 1 pair of trousers (or short trousers) and 1 skirt   
• 2 white polo shirts * 
• 2 Sweatshirts * 
• 1 pair of school shoes (maximum of £20) – Purchase and provide ‘shop receipt’ for a refund (see details above) 
• Full set of PE kit (1 pair of shorts, pair of navy football socks, sports polo top (regular) OR sports polo top (fitted) 
 and a sports midlayer top) * 
 

 

Student’s Name:                                                                              Reg Group: 
 

Parent’s Name: 
 

Currently qualifies for free school meals:    Yes / No 

Contact Tel:  
 
Contact email: 

Household income below £21,000               Yes/No 
 

(Evidence to support this must accompany this application) 
see Financial Support Criteria Requirements document 

 
FUNDING REQUEST FOR UNIFORM 
 

Please complete below the item(s) of uniform you are requesting.  The College will financially support ONE full set 
of uniform per academic year (see items listed below).  Once approved by the College, Brenda’s will be notified and 
Parent/Carers will be emailed or telephoned.  Parent/Carers should then visit Brenda’s to collect. 
 
 

Item Quantity Size  Item Quantity Size 
                                
       
       
       
       

 

If you wish to apply to receive funding for one pair of shoes (up to a maximum of £20).  Please tick the box below.  
You can purchase shoes (using the College Uniform Policy guidelines on footwear) and send your shop receipt 
(credit card receipt alone is not sufficient) to the Finance Office at Collingwood for the costs to be reimbursed.  
Please note : If your shoes cost less than £20 you will be reimbursed the full cost you paid.  For shoes purchased over 
£20 you will receive a maximum of £20 towards the cost. 
 
 

In addition, following the mandatory requirement to purchase football boots from September 2023, the same 
arrangements have been agreed as for the shoes, shown above.  e.g. Original receipt for football boots is required 
and reimbursement will be provided up to a maximum of £20 towards the cost.    
 

Shoes – £20 
(1 pair per academic year) 

  Football boots - £20 
(1 pair per academic year) 

 

   
 

Date: 
 
 

……………………………………………………….. 
 

Parent’s signature 
 
……………………………………………………….. 
 

Date Approved by Finance Office: 
 
 
 

…………………………………………………………………… 
 

Finance Office signature 
 
…………………………………………………………………… 


